AMACON

Monday, October 15, 2012

Parmjit Singh 4 Delray Court Brampton Ontario L6P 0S4

Re: The Residences at Parkside Village #1805

Dear Parmjit Singh,

This letter is in response to the letter which we received from you October, 10th. 2012.

In regards to the Tarion Mandated B19 (Third Party Review) Final Review of the Entire Building Envelope, this date is approximately November 30, 2012. The B19 Final inspection is a requirement as of Tarion and is governed by their regulations. If you are still concerned, please forward any concerns in writing to the designated Property Management.

In regards to Items #1-3 please note that these are extras and should have been requested at time of color selection. Amacon was not notified that you wished to have these extra installed in your unit, in saying so; we will not be able to accommodate these requests.

If you have any further questions and or concerns please let us know,

Sincerely, Amacon Customer Care